
From: NARDO   
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 6:47 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Diya Matroja 
<diya.matroja@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Request for Information and Notification – Zoning By-Law Amendment 
Application by Z13028348 Canada Inc. – 0 Laurier Avenue 
 
 
Dear Clerk’s Office & City Planner Diya Matroja, 
 
We are writing to formally and respectfully request detailed information regarding the 
zoning by-law amendment application submitted by Z13028348 Canada Inc. for the 
lands legally described as Lots 508, 509, and 510 on Registered Plan 133, also referred 
to as 0 Laurier Avenue. 
 
As adjacent property owners, we have serious concerns about the potential impact of 
any proposed changes, especially given the existence of a retaining wall that separates 
our properties. 
 
We respectfully request access to all available materials related to this application, 
including but not limited to: 
 
- Original and revised site plans or architectural drawings 
- Specifications or details regarding the proposed structure(s) 
- Documentation comparing the original proposal to the revised application   
 
We also request to be notified of any updates regarding this application, including 
progress through the review process and any decisions regarding its adoption, 
approval, or refusal. 
 
If these materials are available digitally, we would appreciate receiving access or links. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your response. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Daniela & Fabio Nardo 
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